

Dear Families,
On Friday, February 2nd, we will have been in school for 100 days! We have many exciting activities planned that will help to celebrate this special day. With your help, it can be a very positive learning experience for your child. This project will be displayed in the hallway in front of our classroom. Here is what to do:

· Brainstorm things you could easily collect in quantities of 100.

· Choose something from your list and gather 100 of that item.

· Design a unique way to display your collection. It can be mounted on tag board, cardboard, poster board, or anything of your choice. Use your imagination!

· Be sure that you have exactly 100 of your item in your display.

· Have your child put his/her name on the front of the display.
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I hope that your family will have fun working on this assignment. Please send in your collection on or before Friday, February 2nd.
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Thank you for your continued cooperation!

